
6. MOBILE LIBRARIES REVIEW: EVALUATION OF TRIAL PERIOD

The Board received a report of the recommended decisions following evaluation of the trial period for
the Mobile Libraries Review. The Libraries Officers advised that there will be another publicity
campaign on the Mobile Library to encourage increased use. They also advised that a building
programme is under way for new libraries in Riccarton and Parklands in the next five years, and that it
has been suggested that the Redwood Library could be shifted to Belfast, if it was felt there was a
need in this area. This would require further discussion.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


